
Anderson Ranch Neighborhood Meeting Summary 

The Anderson Ranch neighborhood meeting was presented at the Otho E 
Stuart Middle School on March 15, 2023, from 5:00 PM - 6:30 PM. The 
letters regarding the meeting were sent out on March 2, 2023, a total of 
324 letters were sent out, a letter was sent to any landowner that is 
located within a 500’ radius from the property. There was a total of 8 
people that had showed up to the meeting some of the concerns were,  

1) Traffic issues/Drunk drivers.
a) Traffic concerns have been identified in the traffic study and will

be mitigated through the annexation agreement and impact fees.

2) Blocking views from chambers road.
a) All housing types shall not exceed 35 feet in height which reflects

the city’s housing height restrictions.

3) How tall the houses are going to be.
a) No taller than 35 feet.

4) Not enough stores in the area.
a) The rooftops generated by Anderson Ranch will help entice more

companies/stores to want to have a presence in Commerce City.

5) The width of chambers road in the future.
a) Referred concern to Commerce city’s engineering department.



6) Prefer single family over multi-family homes. 
a) Most of the housing is single family detached with some attached 

townhome housing to allow for a mixture of housing types and 
price points. The project will not have any apartments or stacked 
housing. 

 

7) Deteriorating Conditions of the roads when the development starts 
construction. 
a) Referred concern to the city’s permitting/public works department. 

 

8) Timeframe when we start building. 
a) Approximately 2 years. 

 

9) One neighbor commented they’ve heard gunshots near the property. 
a) No comment 

 

10) Neighbors states they don’t like Oakwood Builder. 
a) No Comment 

 

 






















